Sir John Manzoni announced as Chair
Designate for AWE plc NDPB Board

Press release

Following the announcement that the Atomic Weapons Establishment plc will
become an Arms-Length Body of the MOD, the Department has decided to appoint
Sir John Manzoni as Chair Designate.

Sir John Manzoni has been appointed Chair Designate for AWE plc NDPB Board.

The existing AWE Management Limited (AWE ML) Board will hand over to John and
the new Board of the Arms-Length Body following termination on June 30th
2021, the AWE ML Board will continue to lead AWE until that date. While John
will be formally appointed as Chair of the Board on 1st July 2021, he will be
supporting the MOD in appointing the new Board during the transition period.

John’s extensive regulatory, public and private sector and leadership
experience make him well placed to take on this appointment.

The MOD would like to thank the AWE ML Chair, Ian Tyler, for his years of
service towards maintaining the UK’s nuclear deterrent and his continued
commitment to stewarding the organisation through this crucial transition
period.
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